Crystal Orr

From: Laurie Friedman [tokku129@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, June 21, 2019 3:55 PM

To: Planning Department

Subject: File # REM-19-01 Public Comment

Coos County Planning
250 N. Baxter

Coos County Courthouse
Coquille, OR 97432
June 21, 2019

Re: File # REM-19-01 Public Comment
I am a resident of Coos County and I reside at 808 9th St. SW in Bandon.

I believe that the proposed Jordan Cove project will unreasonably interfere with my public trust rights to use
Coos Bay for recreational purposes. I am an outdoor enthusiast who enjoys kayaking in this wonderful area.
The Jordan Cove project would interfere with the public's usage and enjoyment of the bay by its plan to allow
huge ships to access the bay, and to have a security exclusion zone on 500° on all sides during the 240 transits
per year at high tide.

This would restrict usage of the bay to only those large ships carrying the LNG product at the most desirable
times for fishing and other recreational pursuits.

I also believe that the proposed dredging that is planned in order to widen the shipping channel to accommodate
these larger ships, will further erode the public trust rights to those who wish to use Coos Bay for recreational
and commercial fishing purposes. Our local waterways should be protected for public use by the local
communities. The Jordan Cove Project will degrade this recreational gem on the south coast for the benefit of
greater profits for a Canadian corporation. Please consider denying any permits for this project.

Respectfully,

Laurie Friedman
808 9th St SW
Bandon OR
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